THE UNIVERSITY OF. LIVERPOOL

TELEPHONE : ROYAL 6022 SCHOOL OF HISPANIC STUDIES

21 May 1968

Dear Ron,

I was sorry not to have been able to see you at
the Hispanists' Conference here last month, but I hope that
. .

we ma; mcet at the #Anglo-Ca an Conference, which should
be at the end of October or e%*lv Neovember; or perhaps
in Madrid - I saai; be spendin JulJ in Spain;, &pd of this

a day or- two in Madrid. =

This is really, however, a begging letter. Alan
has acquired some new resgponsabilities in Westfield, and
wants to give up the ecretayyghlp of the “A”LO~UMuclan
society this year, so that we are going 10 need a new
secretary. 1 am wonde 3{“1%w if you would be willing to take
on the job ? It isn't of course a sinecure - there is a
certain amount of work invodved; but Alan has got the whole
thing well-organized nov and working much more %HOOTmyy than
before so that the new secretary woujd only need to keep
$he machine tieking over g H"ulo have g8 to do than
previous secretari th finance,; as treasurer;
the Secret ' new members (hardly a
flood), a : the main job -
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I do hope that you will consent to take on the job,
ke an excellent secretary

All best wishes,




